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St Ignatius Primary School


Welcome to 


Year 3 


Summer 1





Dear Parents/Carers,  


  We are very much looking forward to the weeks ahead. We have a lot planned.  Please see a summary of what we will be covering over the next half term. If you have any questions, please do ask. 


                                                                                     














These are the main learning objectives that we will be focusing on this half term:





English:


To read and answer questions about a text.


To identify and use features of a play script.


To write a play script.


To be able to write using speech.


To complete a book study.





Maths:


 To understand the part-whole relationship of fractions.


To know what a unit fraction is.


To be able to order fractions. 


To be able to count in fractional steps.


To add and subtract fractions with the same denominator.


To be able to read the time to the nearest 5 minutes. 





Our Topic this half term is ‘Why are bugs important? Our main learning objectives are:


 To discuss the differences between things that are living and those are not. 


 To label the parts of a plant and understand its functions.


 To understand the workings of an ant farm. 


 To create a display of the life cycle of a butterfly.





RE: Our Topic is From Easter to Pentecost. Our main learning objectives are:


 To understand the events that took place between the Crucifixion and Pentecost.


 To discuss ways in which Christians can spread the word of God. 


 To know the seven gifts of the Holy Spirit. 





Our CORE LEARNING SKILL this term is ‘Speaking and Listening, the school mascot will be helping the children to learn these I can statements:


 - I can reflect on, and evaluate, the main points of a presentation, referring to its key points.


- I can listen to stories, plays or videos and relate the events and main characters


- I can discuss the main points of what I have heard.











 


General Reminders…


PE is on Tuesday.


Please continue to read with your child and sign and comment in their reading records every night. 


Homework is sent out on a FRIDAY and due back in by the TUESDAY. This gives us time to mark the homework and prepare it for the next weekend. 





Teacher:    Miss N Walsh                                                            Teacher: Miss S Hajiloizis





                                                 




















